
 

CITY COUNCIL MEMORANDUM 

 

FROM: The Office of the City Manager DATE: December 11, 2017 

 

SUBJECT: SDP 2017-02, Ordinance No. 3486, Public hearing and consideration 
of a request from VeenendaalCave, Inc. for a special development 
plan at 8200 Northeast Parkway and 6708 Davis Boulevard, being 
9.55 acres described as Culp Addition, Block 3, Lot 4, and Culp 
Addition, Block 1, Lot 1R2. (WITHDRAWN BY APPLICANT) 

PRESENTER: Clayton Comstock, Planning Manager 

 
SUMMARY:  

The owner of the property, Berkeley Partners Management, LLC, has withdrawn this 
special development plan application. Correspondence from the applicant is attached. 

RECOMMENDATION: 

Announce that the case has been withdrawn by the owner. Further action is not 
required. 

 


